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MEMORANDUM
FOR/TO : All Officials and Employees
FROM : The Director

Knowledge and Information Systems Service
SUBJECT : PHISHING AWARENESS TRAINING
DATE : 12 October 2023

As part of our Cybersecurity Awareness Campaign and in response to our recently
concluded Phishing Campaign, we are launching our phishing awareness training.

Phishing attacks are sneaky efforts by bad actors to trick users into revealing sensitive
information or doing harmful things online. These threats are getting more complex, so it is
essential for everyone to be ready to spot and handle them.

This training equips all users to understand the risks of cyber threats, especially
phishing. Everyone will learn the potential harm these threats can cause and how to stay alert.
The training helps recognize real phishing attempts from legit messages.

We have made available the training online for convenience of everyone through an
email sent last October 11, 2023, with the subject “DENR Security Training Program" from
no-reply@phishinsight.com. Please be informed that this is a legitimate email with instructions
to access the training material, a copy of the email is attached for your reference.

We strongly encourage every member of the Department to participate on this vital
training to safeguard our digital assets and reputation.

Should you have questions, clarifications or require assistance, you may contact KISS-
NIMD at VOIP 1145, Telephone no. (02) 8926-4806 and/or itservicedesk.denr.gov.ph for
email.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

M

ARLENE A. ROMASANTA

MEMO NO. 2023 - 897

Let’s Go Green!
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Phish Insight Team <no-reply@phishinsight.com> Wed, Oct 11, 2023 at 5:01 AM
Reply-To: Phish Insight Team <no-reply@phishinsight.com>
To: KISS Network Infrastructure Management Division <kiss.nimd@denr.gov.ph>

(2 TREND? | PHISHmsicATr

Hi, KISS Network Infrastructure Management Division

We are now officially kicking off a security awareness training program provided by DENR-CIRT Team in partnership
with Trend Micro Phish Insight. The goal of this security awareness training is to educate you on the risk posed by cyber
threats. We want to make sure that you know how to recognize a real attack when it takes place and ensure you know
how to take appropriate action in this scenario.

Please attend this online training at your earliest convenience.
Start your training: DENR - Phishing 101 Training

Expired date: 2023-10-31

If you cannot click the link above, please copy and paste this link into your browser:

hitps://cloud.phishinsight.trendmicro.com/Ims/c52ef6f33561ff1813bd1d306dc2958347920edd4f760344aac5598a518
7310e5¢37d9fbacc5c6¢9011d18c009e1d369echbleab214db717216d2ae0a3a80815

Why should [ attend this training?

Cyber threats are changing every day with attackers constantly innovating new ways to steal from both individuals and
organizations. By taking this training you can equip yourself with the knowledge to protect yourself and our organization
from cyber crime.

If you have any questions, please contact Eugene de Guzman (ecdeguzman@denr.gov.ph).

Thank you,
DENR-CIRT (cirt@denr.gov.ph)

Provided by Phish Insight
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